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Memorandum 

To: Lower Rum River Watershed Management Organization (LRRWMO) 
From: Karen Wold, Barr Engineering Co. 
Subject: Lehn/Russell Rum River Property ~ Andover 
Date: July 16, 2018 
Barr Project: 23020047.00 RJB 1807 
LRRWMO Permit: 2018-07 
 
c: Bob Obermeyer, Barr Engineering Co. 
 Carla Wirth, TimeSaver, LRRWMO Recording Secretary 
  
Barr received a wetland delineation report and request for wetland boundary and type 
concurrence on the Lehn/Russell Rum River Property (Section 12, Township 32N, Range 25W) in 
the City of Andover. 
We distributed the report and submitted a Wetland Conservation Act Notice of Application to 
other Technical Evaluation Panel members with a comment period ending on August 2, 2018.  
Since this is still out for review, we do not have a recommendation yet for the July 19th meeting. 
We will conduct a site review and prepare a recommendation for the August 16th meeting. 


